
February 7, 2017

Submitted by email to: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD STAFF CONTRACT REQUEST: EB-2015-0268

With respect to Board staff’s correspondence dated December 1, 2016 and February 3, 2017,
Hudson Energy Canada Corp. (“Hudson Energy”) submits the contract it intends to use with low
volume consumers.

Hudson Energy respectfully requests that the information contained in the attached document is
kept confidential due to its proprietary nature and commercial value.

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Nola Ruzycki

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs

6345 Dixie Road, Suite 200

Mississauga, ON L5T 2E6
Tel: 403.462.4299

Fax: 905.564.6069
nruzycki@justenergy.com

Frances Murray
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
6345 Dixie Road, Suite 200
Mississauga, ON L5T 2E6
Tel: 905.461.2360
Fax: 905.564.6069
fmurray@justenergy.com
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